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Come and experience the warmth and beauty of our Shabbat services. 

Learn something new with our expanded educational programs.  

Worship, learn, celebrate, and participate. 

Enjoy our Jewish community and be a part of something special! 

 
 

  

 

Tishrei/Cheshvan 5783 

What’s NU? 
News & Updates from Temple Beth El’s 

Monthly Newsletter 



My Message - By Reb Tuviah  
Shalom, Shalom!  
How wonderful it is to be a part of the Jewish faith, 
especially during this most meaningful season! The 
holidays begin and end with introspection and 
celebration; we welcome the Jewish New Year of 5783 
and commemorate the birthday of the world (Rosh 
HaShanah), we spend a full day fasting and repenting 
for our misdeeds (Yom Kippur), we give thanks for the 
fall harvest and build rickety shelters as a metaphor for 

the fragility of life (Sukkot), and finally, we rejoice with the Torah (Simchat Torah) 
as we roll it all the way back to the very beginning and the story of Creation. 
 
If I had to summarize the Jewish High Holy Days into one statement, I would say 
that they are a time during which we have an opportunity to hit our "reset buttons" 
and begin with a blank screen. Jews are required to review their deeds through a 
process known as Cheshbon haNefesh, an accounting of the soul. It is an 
opportunity to evaluate the past year and to take responsibility for the ways in 
which we fell short of living up to our potential as human beings; in which we may 
have “missed the mark.” It is also a time during which we ask forgiveness directly 
from those whom we have wronged during the course of the year and to promise 
we will make every effort to not commit the same offense again. Apologizing is 
never easy but it can go a long way in healing relationships and taking weight off 
of our conscience. As you know, during the High Holy Days, we try and mend our 
relationship with God, which may have suffered over the course of the year. But 
this is also a time to work on our other relationships as well. We can ask 
ourselves – have we been the best parent, grandparent, great-grand parent, child, 
sibling, friend that we could have been? 
 
As I conclude this High Holiday message, I’d like to leave you with an exercise 
that I hope you participate in and truly take to heart. Here’s the exercise:  
 
Find a childhood photograph of yourself. Look at it deeply and quietly for a period 
of time. Then ask yourself, “Would that child be proud of the adult you have 
become?” Why and/or why not? Bring the answers to that question with you into 
our sanctuary during these next few weeks and be prepared for some deep, 
meaningful, and most insightful results. 
 
I wish you all Shana Tova u'Metukah, a Happy and Sweet New Year! 
 
L’Shalom, 
Reb Tuviah 



What do the Months Tell Us? 

By Nancy Beltran-Schreiber, Rebbetzin 
 
Tishrei is the seventh of the twelve 
months of the Jewish calendar. It is 
always 30 days. It is known as a month of 
satiation because it is replete with 
holidays! Let’s go on a journey through 
this month…The very first day of Tishrei is Rosh Hashanah, 
the power of the shofar calling our soul to awaken. From 

there we move to Yom Kippur, a time to acknowledge our shortcomings when we 
ask for forgiveness and forgive ourselves. Then, the holiday of Succoth give us 
the opportunity to live in booths and remember that our ancestors survived in the 
dessert for forty years emphasizing that our fortress and peace comes from the 
Divine. After Sukkot, the Holy One invites us to “stay a little longer’ with the gift of 
Shemini Atzeret.  And finally, we culminate this string of holy days with the 
complete joy of Simchat Torah!  

This is the month of rebirth, renewal! As we go through each of these holy days 
during the month of Tishrei, we are given the opportunity to open – to look deep 
within with honesty and love – in order to reconnect with our true essence and 
become again that which we were always meant to be.  
 
I bless us all with the humbleness, honesty and courage to spend time looking 
deep within, to forgive those who have wronged us and to forgive ourselves, to sit 
with the discomfort of birthing something new, in order to have a complete 
teshuvah and bless our community with our true, divine being! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Message from our Temple President  
 

Shalom Temple family and friends, 
 
As the Jewish New Year begins, I want to take an opportunity to 
thank a couple of organizations for their generosity. Temple Beth 
El is very appreciative to the Jewish Federation of 
Sarasota/Manatee for providing our shul with a grant to help us 
purchase our new HHD prayer books, MISHKAN HANEFESH, 
which are transliterated from Hebrew to English. We thank them 
for all their help and support throughout the year. Also, we thank 

Robert Toale and Sons, who recently provided a donation to fund our new 
Shabbat School curriculum, Shalom Learning. I am pleased to report that both the 
children and teachers are enjoying the new lessons. 
Every year during the High Holidays, it is customary for all Temple members to 
fulfill a mitzvah by filling a Publix Paper grocery bag with non-perishable food to 
donate to Meals on Wheels. In the past years, we were able to donate 1000lbs of 
food, and hope we can surpass that number this year! There are grocery bags in 
the lobby of our Temple for you to take home and return to the Temple up until 
October 18th, just after Simchat Torah. I thank everyone in advance for your 
support! 
Last month, I purchased a set of our new HHD prayer books to keep in our home 
and I participated in the adult education classes with Reb Tuviah to discuss them. 
What an amazing experience! I wonder if other members or friends had the 
opportunity to preview our new Machzor for the Days of Awe. I was inspired by 
some words of wisdom from Rabbi Laura Geller that I would like to share with 
you. “Your Book of Life doesn’t begin today, on Rosh Hashanah. It began when 
you were born. Some of the chapters were written by other people: your parents, 
siblings, and teachers. Parts of your book were crafted out of experiences you 
had because of other people's decisions: where you lived, what schools you went 
to, and what your homes were like. But the message of Rosh Hashanah, the 
anniversary of the creation of the world, is that everything can be made new 
again, that much of your book is written every day—by the choices you make. The 
book is not written and sealed; you get to edit it, decide what parts you want to 
emphasize and remember, and maybe even which parts you want to leave behind. 
Shanah Tovah means both a good year and a good change. Today you can 
change the rest of your life. It is never too late.”  
 
On behalf of Temple Beth El's Board of Directors, my family, and myself, I would 
like to wish everyone a year of health, happiness, and prosperity, and may we 

have a year of peace and security in Israel, the United States, and all around the 
world. 
 
Shanah Tovah, Ron Eiseman 



Welcome New Members! 
 

Joining our synagogue reminds us that we’re part of a 
wider community and gives us the chance to reach out and 
unite with others. We are a warm and inviting community. Our 
Shabbat services are open to everyone.   

 

Staying together as a community is more important than ever. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please join me in welcoming  
our newest members: 

 
Stephen and Anna Feldman 

Maxxine Smith  

Ira and Cheryl Kramer 

Join today and get your new member gift! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Our September Special Events 
 

Reb Tuviah - Guest Speaker at the Manatee 
Unitarian Universalist Fellowship   

 
    

 
 
 

 
 

 
A Sweet Farewell to our Precious Florence as she 
moves to Orlando- We will miss you! 

 

 

S’lichot! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



And of course, our Rosh Hashanah 
Services 
A big thank you to Rabbi Tuviah, Cantor Deborah Bard, 
Cantor Emeritus, Alan Cohn, Ryan Hoffman for the 
shofar blasts, our musicians, Maxx Smith and Albert 
Rosenstein, the Ritual Committee, all the sponsors and 
volunteers for making this year’s Rosh Hashanah 
Services a success! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



Remember to Mark Your Calendar! 
 

Tues. Oct. 4 Kol Nidre / Erev Yom Kippur Service - 7:00pm  

Wed. Oct. 5 Yom Kippur Morning Service - 10:00am (Followed by Yizkor)  

Wed. Oct. 5 Neilah / Afternoon Closing Service - 5:00pm  

Sat. Oct. 8 Pre-Sukkot Activity (Kiddush in the Sukkah) - 11:30am  

Sat. Oct. 8 Havdalah & Movie (Ushpizin) - 6:30pm  

Sat. Oct 15 Sukkot Celebration! - 10:00am 

Sun. Oct 16 Men’s Club Breakfast at Perkins 9:00 am  

Sun. Oct. 16 Shemini Atzeret / Simchat Torah & Pizza Party - 5:30pm  

Tues. Oct 25 Rosh Chodesh Circle; Cheshvan - 7:00pm  

Wed. Oct. 26 TBE Board Meeting on Zoom - 7:00 pm 

Sat. Oct. 29 Havdalah & Shabbark (Parsha Noach) - 7:00pm  

 

This just added: Rabbi’s Adult Ed Class- 5-week series starting on Wed. Nov 2 at 

7 pm on zoom. Watch your weekly wrap email for details and sign up! 

 

  

  

 

Go to Calendar | Temple Beth El (bethel-fl.org) to see all of our events! 
 

COME CELEBRATE SHABBAT WITH US! 

Kabbalat Shabbat Service- Fridays at 7:00pm 

Shabbat Morning Service - Saturdays at 10:00am 

 

Respecting Holiness in Our Gathering Place  
The TBE Sanctuary is a special place where we go for spiritual connection, reflection, and 
prayer. We ask that during services, congregants refrain from wearing tank tops, spaghetti 
straps, mini-skirts, shorts, or t-shirts. Please turn your cell phone off or place it on vibrate and 
refrain from social conversations once the service has begun.  
 

https://www.bethel-fl.org/calendar


 

 

 



 



 

 



 
Come join your Jewish sisters as we explore the wisdom of the Hebrew calendar by focusing on the 
essence of the upcoming month. It will be a time of exploration, reflection, discussion and growth all 
based on the gifts of the month. You don't want to miss it! After all, our Creator gifted the Hebrew 
women with this holiday! 

 



 



   



October 2022  
Tishrei/Cheshvan 5783    

   

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 
 
9:30am Shabbat 

School 
10:00am  

Shabbat Service 

2  
 

3 4 
 
 
 
 

7:00pm Kol 
Nidre/Erev 

Yom Kippur 
Service 

5 
10:00am  

Yom Kippur 
Service 

 
 

5:00pm 
Neila/Closing 

Service 

6 
 

7 
 
 
 
 
 

7:00 pm 
Kabbalat 
Shabbat 
 

8 
 

9:30am Shabbat 
School 

10:00am 
Shabbat  

Service 
6:30pm Movie 

Night! 

9 
 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
 

13 
 

 

14 
 
 
 
 

7:00 pm 
Kabbalat 
Shabbat 

 

15 
9:30am Shabbat 

School 
10:00am 
Shabbat  

Service & 
Sukkot 

celebration 

16 
 

9:00am Men’s 
Club at Perkins 

5:30pm 
Shemini 

Atzeret/Simchat 
Torah 

Celebration! 

17  
 

 

 

 

18 
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
 
 
 
 

 

7:00 pm 
Kabbalat 
Shabbat 

 

22  
 
 
 

9:30am Shabbat 
School 

10:00am 
Shabbat  

Service 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 
 
 
 

7:00pm Rosh 
Chodesh Circle 

– Cheshvan  
at TBE 

26  
 

 

 

 

7:00pm TBE 
Board Meeting 

via Zoom 

27  
 

28 
 
 
 
 

 

7:00 pm 
Kabbalat 
Shabbat 

 

29 
 

9:30am Shabbat 
School 

10:00am 
Shabbat  

Service 
7pm Shabbark 

Service 

30 
 

31 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 
 

2 
 
 

 
 

7:00 pm 
Rabbi’s Adult 

Ed Class on 
Zoom  

 
 

  



 
 

 

 

Religious School - A New Way, An Exciting Way! 

 

Hebrew School has started! The children 
loved the first day of school! They got to 
know each other. They learned Hebrew 
letters and sang the Hebrew alphabet song. 
After that, they learned the word, “Shalom”, 
presented the drawings to the congregation 
and participated in the blessings over the 
wine and Challah.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
No longer on Sunday, now "Hebrew/Religious school" happens every 
Saturday starting at 9:30 am and is “Shabbat School!” After their studies, 
the children join the congregation in the Sanctuary for services. It is a 
delight for all. Children are included in the true celebration of Judaism. 
They become a part of their religion in a meaningful, practicing way, 
participating alongside their parents or grandparents and the rest of the 
congregants. This is the way learning was meant to be.  

 

 

If you know of anyone interested in 
“Hebrew School” for their children, 
please have them contact Rabbi 
Tuviah.  
 
If you would like more information, 
including Bar/Bat Mitzvah preparations 
and how to enroll, contact, Rabbi 
Tuviah – rebtuviah@gmail.com 

 
 



 
Shabbat School!- Kids in the Sanctuary! Every Saturday! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
  

  



News from Sisterhood 
 

Greetings from the TBE Sisterhood as we all prepare 
for and participate in the High Holy Days!  On 
September 20, we had a Rosh Chodesh Circle which 
explored the month of Tishrei.  The Sisterhood has 
planned monthly events for November 2022, 
December 2022, and January 2023 after the 
“snowbirds” return, and will be co-sponsoring the 
November and January events with the TBE Men’s 

Club.  In November, we’re visiting a local winery, in December we’ll have our annual 
Sisterhood Chanukah pot-luck and gift exchange, and in January we’ll be attending a Neil 
Diamond tribute concert.  Check the TBE website (www.bethel-fl.or) or the Temple Beth-
El weekly wrap for more details as they become available.  In the meantime, we are 
considering events post-January 2023 and would love to hear your ideas and thoughts. 
 
For those of you looking for gift ideas, Sisterhood member Jill Salazar makes lovely 
Jewish themed jewelry. Plan to take a look at her display the next time you are at 
Services (on display until sundown typically on Friday when Shabbat begins).  
 
Meg Weinberg, Sisterhood President  
 

 

 
Gentlemen, 
First of all, let me wish all of you a Shanna Tova. The best thing that I can think of to wish 
all of you is that this upcoming year be your best year ever. 
 
As a reminder, our next meeting will be October 16, which is a Sunday at 9 AM at Perkins 
bakery and restaurant on 14th St. If you were not a member, we would love to have you 
anyway. Please consider this your invitation. Come check us out. We are a nice group. 
We don’t bite (at least not too often). 
 
We have some great upcoming activities for both community service and for fun. For the 
members, if you have any items you want to put on the meeting agenda, please let me 
know. For any nonmembers who might be thinking of attending this breakfast meeting and 
you have any interesting ideas that you want to share we are open to any suggestions. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mitch Rubinstein, Men’s Club President 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bethel-fl.or/


 
Our Mitzvah Projects  
 
Temple Beth El has been working with the Salvation Army since the spring 
of 2020. People staying at the shelter need health and beauty aids; 
everything from soap and shampoo to Vaseline and sunblock. These items 
are only available as they are donated. Please consider donating to this 
worthwhile project. Items can be brought to the Temple. Please drop your 
items in the blue bins under the bulletin board in the lobby. 

 

 
After the High Holidays, TBE will once again have the opportunity to participate 
in "produce packing" at Meals on Wheels at 811 23rd Avenue East. The Food 
Bank, with a grant from Bank of America, purchases fresh produce for their 
meal delivery clients. The project involves sorting and bagging the produce. No 
lifting required. If you choose to sit, you can sit. For a lot of people, this is the 
only fresh food in their diet. They very much look forward to receiving it. The 
more people we have the faster it goes. Arrive 8:30 am. (Typically just 2 hours 
or less of your time). Email Ken - kmhande63@ymail.com if you are planning to 
attend.  

For many people, this is the only fresh food in their diet. They very much look 
forward to receiving it.    

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED.   
WE HOPE YOU WILL CONSIDER 
PARTICIPATING IN THIS WORTHWHILE 

MITZVAH PROJECT. 

 

 

 
````````````````````````````````````````````` 

The synagogue can purchase burial plots in the “Gardens of Abraham” section 
of the Skyway cemetery and pass the savings on to 
our members. However, we need to purchase at 
least five at a time. Our Treasurer, Howard 
Hammerman is taking names of those who might 
be interested. Contact him for more information. 
howard@hammerman.com or 410-430-3019 

 

mailto:kmhande63@ymail.com
mailto:howard@hammerman.com


 
From Our Temple Treasurer  
 
Tax Planning and High Holiday Giving 
If you have appreciated stock in any publicly traded company, you can 
donate the stock to Temple Beth El. You may be able to deduct the current 
market value from your 2021 taxable income as a Schedule A deduction 
without paying capital gains tax. The Temple can then sell the stock and use 
the funds to continue our good work. 
 
Tax year 2021 appears to be the last year that most taxpayers can take up to 
a charitable cash contribution to a non-profit organization (such as Temple 
Beth El) directly from adjusted gross income. This “above the line” deduction 
is limited to $300 for taxpayers filing as single, head of household, qualified 
widow(er)s, and married filing separately. Taxpayers filing joint returns are 
limited to $600. 
 
As in all things tax-related, there are exceptions and additional rules. Each 
person’s situation is unique. Please check with your tax preparer to be sure. 
These are general suggestions only based on publicly available information.  
 
An Easy Way to Donate to TBE 
  

Most of use have a dish where we collect coins that fell into 
our pockets or purses. Please consider donating them to 
the Temple's "Pushki Fund." One hundred percent of the 
coins donated will go to the Temple's general fund and 
help us fund on-going operations. We will acknowledge 
your donation by letter and, if you itemize deductions, you 
can use the amount to lower your tax bill. Just put the 
coins into a sturdy plastic bag along with a note with 
your name and address. Leave the bag on the Temple's 
desk in the office the next time you come to services. We'll 
take it from there. 

Howard Hammerman, Treasurer 
410-430-3019 howard@hammerman.com  

 

Please remember to add your temple family to your 
will. There is no greater gift than leaving a lasting 

memory. 
  

mailto:howard@hammerman.com


 

Would you like to celebrate, commemorate, honor, or remember 
a person or event? Sponsor an Oneg and Kiddush for Shabbat.  

 

 
 
 
 

Birthday, anniversary, graduation, 

Bar/Bat Mitzvah. Make anything 
extra special with your 
sponsorship. Each sponsorship 
helps subsidize the costs of 
providing delicious treats for 
Shabbat attendees. Email the 
TBE office here, if you are 
interested in more information 
or to reserve a date. 
 

 

Call the temple office to book your weekend 
941-755-4900 

 

 

mailto:joela@bethel-fl.org


Our October Simchas 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Ira Kramer 10/16 
Gemma Phillips 10/16 
Micah Metcalf-Clark 10/19 
Gerald Sokol 10/21 
Joel Auerbach 10/22 
Erwin Segal 10/26 
Meg Durshimer 10/29 

 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Happy Anniversary 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

Barry and Patti Schneider 10/19 
Lisa and Joshua Leuchter 10/30 

 

 
If you are a member of TBE and don't see your birthday or anniversary 
listed, please email the office so that you can be listed here.  

  

OCTOBER ANNIVERSARIES 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 
 
 
 

       

mailto:dkofficetbe@gmail.com
mailto:dkofficetbe@gmail.com


This month's Article of Interest!   

 
King Charles III and the Jews 
With the passing of Britain’s beloved Queen Elizabeth II at age 96, the longest serving 
monarch in the United Kingdom’s history, her eldest son Prince Charles has become 
Britain’s newest monarch.  Here are six facts about King Charles III, Jews, and Israel. 

Circumcised by a Rabbi 

King Charles III has something in common with thousands of British Jews, he was 
circumcised by Rabbi Jacob Snowman (1871-1959), a brilliant physician and one of London’s 
leading mohelim (Jewish ritual circumcisers). It's widely believed that the tradition dates 
back to the early 1700s, when Britain’s King George I – who was born in Germany – 
imported the custom of German noblemen to have mohelim circumcise their sons, though 
some have disputed this account, claiming that this royal practice is far newer.   It’s unclear 
why this became a tradition, but some speculate that their extensive experience reassured 
anxious parents that their sons would be safe during the procedure.  Charles’ mother 
Queen Elizabeth wanted only the best for Charles, so she turned to Rabbi Snowman, who 
was well known in London’s Jewish community. 

Visiting Israel 

Unlike Queen Elizabeth II, who never visited Israel in all her long years on the throne, her son 
Charles has made trips to the Jewish state.  One emotional visit occurred in 2016, when he 
travelled to Jerusalem for the funeral of former Israeli Prime Minister Shimon Peres.  While 
there, Charles visited the grave of his grandmother, Princess Alice of Greece, who saved 
Jews during the Holocaust and was named Righteous Among the Nations by Yad 
Vashem.  She is buried in Mount of Olives in Jerusalem. 

Born in 1885, Princess Alice was the great granddaughter of Britain’s Queen Victoria.  She 
married Prince Andrew of Greece and moved to Athens with her new husband. She was 
intensely unhappy. A religious Christian, Alice watched as her husband drifted into a life of 
dissolution. With the rise of Nazism in the 1930s, her three daughters all became ardent 
Fascists and married Nazi officials.  Only her son Philip, King Charles father, defied Nazism, 
moving to England and fighting with distinction in the British air force during World War II. 

Princess Alice remained at home in Athens alone; her husband had long since left her and 
was completely devoted to a life of drinking and gambling. During the Holocaust, Princess 
Alice invited a Jewish family she was friends with, the Cohens, to move into her apartment 
with her. Her building was next to the Gestapo’s Athens headquarters, and Princess Alice 
was even brought in for questioning at one point, but she refused to divulge the fact that 
she was sheltering Jews. 

After the Holocaust… Click Here to read more 

https://aish.com/king-charles-iii-and-the-jews/


Do you have a facebook page? Have you “liked” TBE’s page? Go 

to our FaceBook page and hit “like”. Keep up with everything going 

on at the Shul. Also, consider joining the “Jewish Community of 

Manatee” on facebook too. We can comment and support each 

other there. For questions about using Facebook, contact Robyn 

Spirtas 941-962-0884 or publicity@bethel-fl.org 

 
 And follow us on Instagram: tbemanatee 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Want to see a past service? See what we are all about... go to 
www.facebook.com/tbebradenton 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

TREE OF LIFE!  
 
Leaves are available on the Tree of Life in 
the temple lobby. Have your leaf custom 
engraved to honor a loved one for $100 
 
Call the temple office for details.  

941-755-4900 

 

 
 
 
 

  
  

http://www.facebook.com/TBEBradenton
mailto:publicity@bethel-fl.org
https://www.instagram.com/tbemanatee/
http://www.facebook.com/tbebradenton
http://www.facebook.com/TBEBradenton


 
Simcha Grams 
TBE sends Birthday and Anniversary, 
"Simcha Grams" to members in honor 
of their special day. This is a great way 
to contribute to your Synagogue and to 
send your TBE family good wishes. 
 
Names must be received at the office 
by the 20th of the month prior. Include 
a note with your name(s), the name(s) 
of whom and what you are honoring 

and how you would like your signature on the card they will receive. The 
donation is $3.00 per name. In the memo area of your check write "simcha 
gram" and mail to: Temple Beth El, Attention: Simcha Gram. 5150 Peridia 
Blvd. East, Bradenton, FL 34203. If you wish to pay by credit card use the 
"DONATE" button below.  
The card will be mailed to those individuals prior to their special day. 

 
NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

Stephen Feldman 11/1 
Ginger Manas 11/3 
Marion Howard 11/7 
Lindsay Auerbach 11/11 

 
 
  
NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Ruthie and Brian Weiss 11/13 
Denise & Harvey Schonwald 11/25 
Neil and Sandy Clark 11/28 

 
 

If we have somehow overlooked your Simcha or made an error in printing 
the date, please accept our apologies and call the temple office at 941-755-
4900 or send an email so that we may update our records. 

 

mailto:promotions@bethel-fl.org


Yahrzeits  

It is traditional to light a Yahrzeit candle on the evening 
of observance. In addition, we urge you to attend 
Shabbat services to honor the memory of your beloved 
and to recite Mourner’s Kaddish on the Yahrzeit. May 
your memories of the departed always be a blessing. 

 
 

 
SERVICES September 30th & October 1st 
Sandy Clark IMO Jacob Kleinman 
Barry Steiger IMO Sue SteigerCurt Resnick 
Brian Weiss IMO Pearl H. Weiss 
Cheryl Kramer IMO Louis Adler 
 
SERVICES October 7th & 8th 
Paul Stahl IMO Rita Lewandoski 
 

SERVICES October 14th & 15th 
Ron Eiseman IMO Mary Eiseman 
 

SERVICES October 21st & 22nd 
Susie Konicov IMO Rosa Halberstadt 
Marlena Johnsky IMO Florence Harris 
David Meier IMO Karl Heinz Mai 
Bayla Kolton IMO Evalyne Halasz 
 
SERVICES October 28th &29th 
Celia Strickler IMO Nathaniel Strickler 
Paul Stahl IMO Helen Slater 
 
 

 

 
To commemorate your beloved, it is also customary to 
memorialize the departed by making a donation to the 
synagogue. You can donate here or mail your check to the 
Temple at 5150 Peridia Blvd East, Bradenton 34203. 

  

https://www.bethel-fl.org/payment-buttons


Donations - Thank you for your donation! 

TBE thanks all those that attended  
or sent donations for the events we had at 
TBE. 

 
We also thank the following people  
for their donations this month: 
 

General Donations 

Bob and Charlene Eredics 

Marcia Dubrin 

Brian Weiss 

 

Yahrzeits 

Marlena Johnsky IMO Norman Harris 
 

Including all those who have made HHD/Kol Nidre donations and to 

those that bought HHD books for the temple. 
 

We want to recognize the Jewish Federation of Sarasota 
Manatee for the generous donation towards the cost of our 
new HHD books!  
 
Thank you to all of our generous donors. Your gift helps keep Reform 
Judaism alive in Manatee County. 
 

There are many ways and reasons to make a donation to TBE. 

Honor or Remember a Friend or Loved One: At Temple Beth El, there are many 
ways in which you can honor or remember a loved one or a friend. With each 
donation an acknowledgement will be sent to the honoree or the family.  
 
Or make a donation for the: 
 
Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building.  

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services.  

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple.  

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund: may be used for any purpose that the rabbi feels 

appropriate; often for charitable reasons. 

Security Fund: To increase security at TBD. 

Tova Risha Fund: Scholarship for Temple’s Religious School. 

https://www.jfedsrq.org/


Tree of Life: A leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby  

Support Temple Beth El and the Jewish 
Community of Manatee County 

Shop with Amazon and we’ll donate to TBE, at no 

cost to you. 

Do you shop on Amazon? If yes, then we have an easy way to support 
Temple Beth El with each purchase you make! Go to: 

https://smile.amazon.com  
 

Use Amazon like you always do. Everything is 
exactly the same but remember, we get credit if you 
order from the Smile side. It must say 
'smile.amazon.com' every time. The AmazonSmile 
Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price 
from your eligible AmazonSmile purchases directly 
to Temple Beth El.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you want your company advertised here? Contact us today: (941) 755-4900 or 

info@bethel-fl.org Prices start as low as $35 a month for a business card size ad. 

Please patronize our advertisers who help support Temple Beth El. 

These fine companies are supporting  
Temple Beth El, please support them back! 

 
  
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-1767349
mailto:info@bethel-fl.org
http://elitehomegroupfl.com
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-1767349


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 
 
Partner with us!! 
 

Temple Beth El emails a monthly newsletter to 500 people each month. This 

newsletter is also available online for all to see. Consider placing an ad for your 

business in the temple newsletter! (Or ask your doctor, CPA, salon, Dentist to 

place an ad!) 

TBE NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING RATES START AT JUST $35 PER 

MONTH, CONTACT Robyn Spirtas at publicity@bethel-fl.org  

or 941-962-0884 for more information! 

 

Temple Beth El Bradenton/Lakewood Ranch  

5150 Peridia Blvd E., Bradenton, FL 34203 

 www.bethel-fl.org 941-755-4900 

mailto:publicity@bethel-fl.org
http://www.bethel-fl.org/

